Dear Parents,

The children have had a lovely first week in their new classroom. They have settled in really well and have quickly got use to the new routines. This week we started reading the story “Naughty Bus”. The children have been doing lots of imagining and getting in role. On Wednesday the bus started being NAUGHTY!!! He drove straight past all the toys and would not let them on the bus!!! He will be getting himself into lots more trouble next week so remember to ask your child every night what he has been up too!

The Naughty Bus will be coming home with your child over the next term. In the bag is the Naughty Bus, the Naughty Bus book to read with your child, pens, glue and crayons. Can you support your child in writing what adventures the Naughty Bus got up to at your house? Your child can add pictures, photographs and their writing. When they come back to school they can share their adventures with their friends. If you would like to have the Naughty Bus over a special weekend (birthday parties, visits out etc.) just let me know. 
BIG WRITE

As the children have been thinking about the toys in Toy Town can you talk to your child about their favourite toy and why they like it? Who brought it for them? 

My favourite toy is _______ because ______

I like my ________ because ________

They can add detail about what colour and size it is. Who brought it for them? For example

My favourite toy is a red shiny car because and it zooms across the floor. My Mum and Dad gave it me for my birthday. 

MASSIVE MATHS

This week we have been learning about 2D shapes

Triangle

Square

Rectangle

Circle

Pentagon
Can your child recognise the shape?

Do they know how many sides the shape has? 

Can they find shapes around the house?
Thank you again for all your support, have a lovely weekend. See you all next Friday for the parents afternoon. 
Lisa x
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